
Facebook Slave Ad
You got to hand it to those darn clever Saudis. Now they are
navigating  the  intricacies  of  Facebook.  This  has
revolutionized  everyday  Saudi  life.

For instance in the seventh century A.D. a Saudi who wished to
purchase or sell a slave had to trudge down to the slave
bazaar. Of course, this risked a heat stroke under the blazing
noon sun of the Saudi Arabian desert.

Now, thanks to Facebook you can buy and sell slaves from the
air-conditioned comfort of your home. Listed below is the
verbatim posting of a Saudi who wishes to sell a slave over
the Internet via Facebook:

Peace be upon you….

I have a [male] slave I bought from an African country and
arranged for his visa and stay till I got him to Saudi
[Arabia]

His description:

1-Black skin.  Tall 172 cm. Weight 60  kilos.

2-Castrated (excellent for working with a family) you can
check him with a doctor or yourself if you have experience
in the matter.

3-[His] health quite undamaged and has no imperfections.

4-Age 26 years.

5-Religion muslim and [he is] obedient and will not disobey
you except in what displeases God. Please, the matter is
very serious and not a joke.

You betcha! Slavery is never a joke! The kingdom of Saudi
Arabia supposedly abolished slavery in 1960. At that time they
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admitted to having 300,000 slaves. Desperate people from all
over the third world are lured to Saudi Arabia by the promise
of  jobs.  Employers  quickly  take  away  their  passports
effectively stopping these employees from quitting or leaving
the  kingdom.  They  become  slaves  unable  to  leave  the
country.  Sharia  law  allows  this  to  happen.  Non-Muslims,
Christians, Hindus and Buddhists are considered filth. Muslims
are encouraged by Sharia to treat such people in an abject
deplorable fashion. Islam encourages human bondage.

By the way, this story is being reported all over the internet
by other anti-jihad websites like Tundra Tabloids  and Bare
Naked Islam.

Notice the ad stated “a castrated African slave.” Muslims are
huge racists. The word “African” is synonymous with the Arabic
word for slave.

But I am even more angry that he is described as “castrated.” 
The  poor  man  was  lucky  to  have  survived  this  horrendous
procedure done, I am sure, under primitive conditions.

How dare some rich, filthy Saudi to castrate a poor, helpless
black man. Can you imagine the terror this man felt before he
literally went under the knife? His entire future was stolen
from  him.  He  could  never  marry.  He  could  never  have
children. The line of his descent was severed from him by some
Muslim that treated him as less than human.

Imagine, if you will, if the slaves are truly freed in some
future  Saudi  Arabia.  Perhaps  a  million  or  so  emancipated
slaves will have their first taste of liberty. I can only
imagine the great shout of joy that will ascend to God.

Meanwhile, Facebook at least have a shred of human decency and
ban these monsters from your social media website. People are
not things. People are not animals. Islam will never reform
itself voluntarily. No human being should face the indignity
of being a slave in the 21st century.

http://tundratabloids.com/2012/11/abdul-for-sale-saudi-on-facebook-selling-castrated-black-african-muslim-slave.html
http://www.barenakedislam.com/2012/11/30/saudi-man-is-selling-his-castrated-black-african-slave-on-facebook/
http://www.barenakedislam.com/2012/11/30/saudi-man-is-selling-his-castrated-black-african-slave-on-facebook/

